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Last week the pupils of the week 
were :- 

Rec:  Tudor Talpau 

Yr 1:  Boyzie Mitchell  

Yr 3: Inola Young 

Yr 4:  Samuel Whiting  

Yr 5:  Lleyton Broughton  

Yr 6:  Ella Stockings 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Nur:  Eva Bekasova 

Yr 1:  Mackinley Dixon  

Yr 2:  Emily Hope 

Yr 3: Rhiley-Rae Mayhew 

Yr 4:  Amy-Leigh Holroyd 

Yr 5: Oliwier Latka     

Yr 6:   Thomas Riding 

Attendance Winner 

Year 5 - 98.8% 

Red Nose Day 

Church Links 

 
This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about where the name Good Friday comes from. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Kinga Herba for receiving the latest Head Teacher’s award. 

Mrs Hoyle and Mrs Greenwood are running in the Bradford 10K race on Sunday. The event is organised by 
Epilepsy Action and Mrs Hoyle and Mrs Greenwood will be running to help raise awareness and to support 
this very good cause. 

Bradford 10K for Epilepsy 

For Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March, children can wear red. They don’t 
have to pay for this. 

We are having a Bake Sale.  

Children can bring in cakes and biscuits on the day and bring some money. 

Year 6 Science Workshop 

On Friday 8th March, Dr Neuberg visited Y6 and delivered a seismology workshop. Dr Neuberg has trav-
elled the world monitoring volcanoes. Year 6 really enjoyed learning about volcanic movements and even 
created their own earthquake to measure. 



Upcoming Events 

Head Lice 
Head lice sometimes can make your head feel itchy and like something is 
moving in your hair. The only way to be sure someone has head lice is by 
finding live lice or eggs. You can do this by combing their hair with a 
special fine-toothed comb (detection comb). You can buy these online or 
at pharmacies. 

You can treat head lice without seeing a GP. 

Treat head lice as soon as you spot them. You should check everyone in 
the house and treat them on the same day if they have head lice. 

There's no need to keep your child off school if they have head lice. 

You can find advice on the NHS and Locala (School Nursing) websites. 

Attendance—Update 

Great news about attendance this first half of the Spring term—the school has improved in all areas. The 
whole school average since September is 95.5%, very close to our school target of Above 96%. 

Compared to the same period last year, the number of children on 100% attendance was 26, but is 75 
this year!  

A big thank you for your ongoing support.  

School Dinners for Year 1 Parents 

Notices 

The Easter Holidays are 
approaching, and once again 
Inspire will be hosting    
holiday activities. 

Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day. 
Wednesday 27th March—Parents’ Evening. 

Please ensure you return the Reply Slip on the 
Parents’ Evening letters that were sent out, as 
soon as possible. Thank you. 

 
Please note, we no longer accept used batteries for recycling.  Aldi offers a battery recycling service.  

      Used batteries 

Next Wednesday, 20th March, parents/carers of Year 1 are invited to have a school dinner 
with their child. Children will send out invitations shortly. 

We can only offer dinner to one parent/carer for each child.  

Polite reminder: no photographs in the school. Thank you. 


